
 

CITY OF ORLAND STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: March 4, 2025 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers 

FROM: Jennifer Schmitke, City Clerk 

SUBJECT: Appointment to Queen Bee Capital Board (Action) 

Consideration of Appointment for City Liaison to the Queen Bee Capital Board 

BACKGROUND: 

Historically, the City Council has designated City Councilmembers or staff to serve as a liaison on the 
Queen Bee Capital Board. Recently, the City has not had active representation on the board and 
meetings have been sporadic. 

ANALYSIS: 

To ensure continued City involvement, Councilor Terrie Barr has expressed interest in serving as the 
official liaison to the Queen Bee Capital Board. This appointment would provide consistent 
representation and strengthen the City’s connection with the board. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Appoint Councilor Terrie Barr as the City’s liaison to the Queen Bee Capital Board for 2025. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

None. 

 


